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70 Collier Street
P.O. Box 400

Barrie, ON  L4M 4T5

Moved by: Councillor, J. Robinson
Seconded by: Councillor, B. Jackson

1. That a letter be sent to Mayor Kiyoshi Sato of Murayama, Japan, to express to the residents of Barrie’s
sister city and the entire country, the deep concern, heartfelt condolences and best wishes of City
Council and the residents of Barrie.

2. That in light of the devastation in Japan, the International Relations Committee be requested to
investigate the feasibility of a delegation of Japanese students being hosted in Barrie this year as part
of the Youth Ambassador Program’s unique cultural exchange.
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